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SARASWAT HIGHER SECONDARY SCHOOL
Godbhaga, Sambalpur

[OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL SARASWAT HIGHER SECONDARY SCHOOL,
GODBHAGA, SAMBALPUR]

February 25, 2025

It is hereby informed to all the students of Saraswat Higher Seconda ry School,
Godbhaga that, the school will remains closed on dt. 26.02.2025 on account of

“Maha Shivaratri”.
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Principal
Saraswat Higher Secondary School
Godbhaga, Sambalpur




